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Literacy week at Lakewood is fast approaching!  Our school community will be participating in a variety of literacy related activities running the week of March 11th-15th.  Students will be participating in reading and writing activities in some fun and unique ways.  The following activities are just a sample of the events happening during Literacy Week.  These events will be important to add to your calendar as your child may need your help to be prepared. 

Wednesday March 13th: PJ Day and Flashlight Reading
Students are encouraged to wear their pajamas for the day and bring a flashlight to read with as we participate in a whole school reading event.
 
Thursday March 14th: T-Shirts With A Message
Students are encouraged to wear a top that has writing on it of some kind.  Students will get a chance to circulate and read each other's t-shirt messages.  As per our usual guidelines regarding clothing, please ensure that the messages are positive and school appropriate.
 
Friday March 15th: Book Swap
This is an activity that students really enjoyed last year!  Please consider helping out by rounding up any gently used books that your kids might be finished with and bringing them in.  The donated books are displayed throughout the school and students get to choose a new book or two to take home and enjoy.  Books can be dropped off in the boxes on the bench in front of the office beginning Monday March 4th.

Reading Bingo
Students will be coming home with a Reading Bingo sheet to kick off Literacy Week on March 11th.  Bingo sheets should be returned on Monday April 1st for a chance to win a trip to Coles bookstore at Westshore Center with Ms. Deichmann and Ms. Bouvier to choose a picture book of their choice!
 
Thanks in advance to families for helping students participate in this fun filled week!

